
The Town of East 

Windsor will pick up 

Christmas Trees on 

Monday, January 8, 

2024 on a pre-

scheduled basis. 

Do not place tree in a 

bag, remove all 

ornaments and lights. 

Please call the Dept. of Public Works at (860) 

292-7073 the week before, with your name 

and street address, to schedule your pickup.  

If the Office is closed, leave your information 

on our voicemail and you will be added to the 

list. 

Have your tree curbside no later than 7 a.m. 

Note: No artificial trees will be picked up 


